
From:  <gusto589@comcast.net> 

To: Patricia James <Patricia.James@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Date:  1/20/2011 12:55 PM 

Subject:  Re: Melissa Hill plat public hearing 

Attachments: Part.002 

 

Hi Patricia  

Let's go for the Feb 16 date. I also do not have any objection to moving out the deadline for the publishing noticeto whatever you need 

to make the Feb 16th meeting happen  

Keep me posted on the developements  

thanks  

phill  

----- Original Message -----  

From: "Patricia James" <Patricia.James@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

To: gusto589@comcast.net  

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 10:18:26 AM  

Subject: Melissa Hill plat public hearing  

 

 

Phill,  

I am setting up the public hearing before the City Council for the preliminary plat, and need to talk to you about the date.  

 

There are 2 options in February: February 2 or Feb. 16. If you'd prefer Feb. 2, we need to get a notice published, and the deadline is 

today. I talked to Jon Faraci; he said he wasn't planning to attend the hearing unless you want him there. He will be out of town on the 

2nd, but could come on the 16th.  

 

I also need you to extend the deadline for City Council action on the preliminary plat. Right now it's Feb. 1, which doesn't allow for a 

public hearing.  

 

Let me know what you'd like to do. I will also leave a message on your home phone. The cell number I have (612-850-6541) doesn't 

accept messages.  

 

Hope to hear from you soon.  

Patricia James  

 

 

 

 Click Me Patricia James  

Principal City Planner  

Department of Planning & Economic Development  

25 West Fourth Street, Suite 1400; Saint Paul, MN 55102  

P: 651-266-6639  

F: 651-228-3220  

patricia.james@ci.stpaul.mn.us  
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